
 
 

Transcript of Automated Phone Message  
Sent To All District Parents 10/22/09 

Re: Confirmed H1N1 Case at Middle School 
 

 
Message Transcript: 
 
This is Kim Petrina in the Communications Office at Olmsted Falls Schools with an 
important District health alert for all parents.   
 
As many of you are already aware, the District has been experiencing higher than normal 
absentee rates this week due to various illnesses.  We are calling to let you know that 
today a parent of a Middle School student has reported a confirmed case of the H1N1 
virus involving her child.  Based upon the increased number of students absent across the 
District, we can assume that it is likely that other students may have unconfirmed cases of 
this virus as well as various other strains of flu.   
 
The District remains in contact with the Cuyahoga County Board of Health.  Please refer 
to our District website at www.ofcs.net for additional information, steps being taken to 
minimize the spread all viruses, and what you, as parents, can do to help.   
 
Thank you. 


